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Opt-Out of Score Release 
 
ASVAB Testing for the 2024-2025 School Year 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Northwest High School will be administering the ASVAB assessment instrument, which is part of the ASVAB Career 

Exploration Program (CEP) on January 28, 2025 at 7:45 am and on February 14, 2025 at 7:45 am.  This test is an 

invaluable tool to help your student with his/her future educational and career plans. 

The ASVAB CEP will help your student: 

 To learn about themselves and the world of work 

 Explore occupations in line with their interests and skills 

 Develop an effective strategy to realize their career and education goals  

One of the ASVAB scores is the military entrance score/ Armed Forces Qualification Test (AFQT) which your 
student can use to explore career options in the military.  Even if your child’s scores are released to the military, by 
no means is your child obligated to military service. 

Each school determines the information released to the military services as a result of participation in the ASVAB 
CEP.  Your child’s school has elected to release scores to the military.  

Your child’s ASVAB CEP scores will be released to the military unless you choose not to have their scores 
released. Complete this form to “opt out” of military recruiter contact. 

By submitting this form, you are choosing not to have the student's test scores released to the military as a result of 
participation in the ASVAB Career Exploration Program. Please sign and complete information below, and return to 
the school’s office. 

Note: The Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) (formerly, No Child Left Behind (NCLB)) requires the release of all 
school directory information to the military, regardless of ASVAB CEP participation. This form does not serve as 
an ‘opt out’ of the release of student’s personal information to the military required by ESSA. Students may 
be contacted by a military recruiter even if they do not participate in the ASVAB CEP.  

I, (parent/guardian name) _______________ request that the ASVAB CEP scores for (student’s name) 

______________ not be released to the military recruiting services. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian __________________________  Date ________________ 

Thank you, 

 

Northwest High School ASVAB Point of Contact:  Rochelle Davis, College Career Information Coordinator 


